
 
Board Report August 16, 2018: 
 
Special Education Strategic planning: Kathleen Flynn, Special 
Education Director Muskegon ISD, has conducted interviews with the 
local students districts as well as seeing input from the ISD staff. She 
and Jennifer Starlin, a Thrun Special Education lawyer, are facilitating 
a 5 year county-wide Special Education strategic plan. 
 
MAASE Conference 2018:  
Shawn Ellison and Stacy Ansel will be presenting on Bridging the Gap 
between general education and special education. ​Presentation  
Mindy Wilson, Susanne Masters, Elizabeth McClain,  and Kristen Klug  
are presenting on ​Preschool Inclusion: A Collaborative Model 
 
Greenfield: 
Greenfield students are working hard in our garden! We have LOTS of 
veggies. On Wednesday, August 8th, Greenfield students, staff and 
parents celebrated the end of the summer with a “Summer Bash” at 
Baw Beese Recreational Park. Students enjoyed lunch in the pavillion, 
games, and a leisurely group walk. Parents, students and staff had a 
great time! A special thanks to Davis Middle School Food Service for 
making the students a delicious sack lunch, HCISD Transportation, 
and Greenfield teachers and support staff!  

 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1WCU5mWpC3VecBiXyOlaWglTHQl77r8tiEP2KfHpj97M/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1LmcJK_KpigwkokJIIa_5zVXTFC96IIbG-6sWwVQHppk/edit?usp=sharing


 
 
 
 
 


